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CAN WE FIND YOUR HOME IN AN EMERGENCY? 
 
In an emergency, first responders and the Gas Co. depend on clearly marked  
addresses  to find the right property as quickly as possible.  You can help by following  
these steps: 
 

• Replace aging or faded numbers. 
• Clear obstruc�ons from blocking your house numbers. 
• Post large numbers that are visible from the street. 
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The Gas Co. continues to work on mapping our entire distribution system.  You will see an increased 
presence of Gas Co. personnel walking our system and locating all underground facilities with �ags and 
paint.  If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the o�ce during normal business hours.

Don’t Miss the

DEADLINE!
The deadline to enroll in our equalized payment program, Budget Billing, is quickly 

approaching.  An application needs to be received in the office, either 
electronically or with your payment, by June 17, 2021 and the account needs to 
have a zero balance. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the office during normal 
business hours at (812)654-2444.  Application is available online at seingas.net. 

 

The colored flags and paint markings that you may see on your 
property or in your neighborhood are put on the ground by your local 
utility companies to alert excavators and project planners of the 
approximate location of buried utility lines. 
 
Prior to any excavation project, Indiana State Law, requires a call to 
811 at least two full working days prior to beginning any project.  
Once this call is made, 811 sends a locate request ticket to each 
member utility in the area of the project.  These utilities respond and 
place colored paint and flags on the ground to let the excavator know 
the approximate location of these lines.  This helps the excavators to 
avoid damaging buried utility lines, such as our natural gas lines. 
 
Please leave all flags and markings alone; doing so will help 
excavators dig safely and may prevent an emergency situation which 

could endanger you, your neighbors, utility employees, and first responders.  In addition to being the safe thing to do, 
leaving markings alone is the law.  Removing these markings can result in a fine. 
 
If you ever have a question about markings, please contact the appropriate utility.  And if you see anyone digging and do 
not see any markings, please call 811. 


